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Tom,

Highland County - Intersection of U.S. 50 & S.R. 134
at the flashing caution lights.

I spoke with John Hagen concerning this intersection.
He wants to get a survey and profile as you and I dis-
cussed and look at what it will take to bring the
sight distance up to current design standard.

He indicated that we would probably try to use the same
type of money (carry over money) that we used for the
Pike 124 project at the new school.

Keep Larry Hill or me informed.

Thankyou.

Richard



